
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHITIPPINES
PASUCUAN NC REPUBLIKA NC PILIPINAS

NAIROBI

LET-PHL- lbo -2022

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

15 June 2022

Sir/Madam:

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in Nairobi, Kenya, through its
Bids and Awards Committee, hereby invites all interested proponents to quote their
lowest price for one (1) round-trip business class and one (1) round-trip economy
class airline tickets with the most direct route via NBO-Moroni-NBO departing on 19
June 2022and returning on22 June 2022.

The quotation should be submitted on or before 16 June 2022 at the Embassy
of the Republic of the Philippines at 001 Mzima Springs Road, Lavington Road,
Nairobi, Kenya or via email at phnairobibacsecretariat@omail.com and/or
nairobi dfa.qov.ph All quotations submitted shall be inclusive of VAT and other
charges

The Embassy will secure the services of the proponent who provides the most
responsive quote.

For further information, please contact BAC Secretariat at mobile number nos
+254 736 3100 50 and +254 736 3100 66,

Yours truly,

UE
Chairperson, Bids and A Committee
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